
GOVERNMENT OF KERALA
Office of the Commissioner for Entrance Examinations
7th  Floor, KSRTC Bus Terminal Complex, Thampanoor,

Thiruvananthapuram-695 001.
E-mail: ceekinfo.cee@kerala.gov.in

Telephone: 0471 - 2525300  

NOTIFICATION
 

KEAM - 2024
 

SECOND PHASE ALLOTMENT TO MBBS/BDS COURSES
 

DATE EXTENDED FOR OPTION CONFIRMATION
     

In continuation to this office notification dated 12.09.2024, it is further notified

that the last date for second phase option confirmation for MBBS/BDS Courses

through the website www.cee.kerala.gov.in is extended up to 24.09.2024, 12.00 PM. 

On the basis of options received up to 12.00 PM on 24.09.2024, the second phase

provisional allotment to MBBS/BDS courses will be published o n 25.09.2024

and final allotment will be published on 27.09.2024.  Those admitted candidates who

wish to vacate the seats received through first phase allotment can vacate the seats on

or before 23.09.2024, 5.00 PM, such candidates will not be considered for further

rounds of centralised allotment to MBBS/BDS courses.  More details in this regard

can be obtained from the notification dated 12.09.2024 published in the website

www.cee.kerala.gov.in.
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